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Previous closure date was 8/15/22 - Please note closure date has changed to 8/23/22. 

The Wood County Parks and Forestry Department would like to alert county forest users to an upcoming road 
and ATV trail closure on Hazelnut Trail, between State Highway 173 and Rangeline Lane (see map). This 
closure is tentatively scheduled to occur on August 23RD, 2022 and will last for approximately one to two 
weeks. This closure is necessary due to ditch cleaning and timber harvest activities adjacent to the road/trail. 
Please visit our website or Facebook page for further updates as to the status of this project.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Wood County Parks and Forestry Department at 
(715) 421-8422 or visit our website at www.co.wood.wi.us/departments/parks or find us on Facebook. 
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